
When:   Saturday, February 3, 2018 

Where:   Mount Vernon High School, 8515 Old Mount Vernon Rd.,  

  Alexandria, VA 22309 

Times:   7:45 – 9:30am   —  Exhibit Hall Open 

    9:30am – noon  —  Program: Speakers, Audience Q&A’s  

      and Virtual Tour 

31
st
 Mount Vernon Town Meeting 

Meet your Supervisor and many county, state and federal leaders.  Have your questions 

answered, learn about issues important to you, connect with county agencies and service 

providers and mingle with your neighbors.  The highlight of the meeting will be taking a 

“virtual flying tour” of the changes in the District in the past year, with your “pilot”   

Supervisor Storck. 

Speakers: Board of Supervisors Chairman Sharon Bulova, New County Executive Bryan Hill, 

Mount Vernon District School Board Member Karen Corbett Sanders and New Superintendent of 

Schools Scott Brabrand and other community leaders. 

Engage in Our Community in 2018! 

Inclusion and ADA Support 703-324-8563.  TTY: 711 



Mount Vernon's 31st Annual Town Meeting 
 

Saturday, February 3, 2018 

7:45 AM-12:00 PM 

Mount Vernon High School 

8515 Old Mt Vernon Rd, Alexandria, VA 22309 
 

 

7:45 - 9:25  Exhibit Hall 
 

 

9:30 - 10:10  Welcome, Introductions & Special Presentations  

Dan Storck, Supervisor, Mount Vernon District 
 

 

10:10 - 10:20 County Priorities with Chairman Sharon Bulova     
 

 

10:20 - 10:30 Welcome Fairfax County’s New County Executive Bryan Hill 
 

 

10:30 - 10:40 Question and Answer Session (written questions from audience) 
 

 

10:40 - 11:00 Welcome Scott Brabrand & Mount Vernon Schools Update  

   Karen Corbett Sanders, School Board Member, Mount Vernon 

Dr. Scott Brabrand, FCPS Superintendent 
 

 

11:00 - 11:15 Question and Answer Session (written questions from audience) 
 

 

11:15 - 11:50 District Virtual Tour  

   Dan Storck, Supervisor, Mount Vernon District 
 
 

11:50 – 12:00 Final Remarks 
 

 

12:00 - 12:30 Final Question and Answer Session 

From left to right: Supervisor Dan Storck, Chairman Sharon Bulova, County Executive Bryan Hill, FCPS 

Superintendent Scott Brabrand and Mount Vernon School Board Member Karen Corbett Sanders 




